
Firefighter’s Relief Fund Committee Meeting 

Wednesday April 10, 2013 8:30 AM 

Fire-Rescue building, 500 S Greene Street 

 

1)  Meeting was called to order 

2) A financial report was given by Treasurer Will Franklin 

3)  

a- Secretary Steve Winters was re-elected to another 2 year term by the Fire Rescue 

Department members 

b- Kacem Sebti continues to be away on LOA to care for family.  

c- The annual retiree disbursements were processed and mailed out to all recipients since last 

meeting 

4) The meeting was adjourned.  


